

St Mark's News

6th December 2019 Issue 6

Thy Word Is A Lamp To My Feet And A Light To My Path

www.st-marks.islington.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have a very busy final two weeks of term. On Wednesday we will be having Christmas dinner and on Friday children may come to school in their Christmas jumpers for the official Save the Children day campaign, please donate £1 for the charity. Have a lovely weekend,

Ms Braithwaite

Nativity - Tuesday 10th December at St Mark's Church

Please come along to our Nativity at St Mark's Church on Tuesday 10th December at **2.15pm**. This is a lovely start to Christmas celebrations and the children have been very busy rehearsing for the performance.

Christmas Fair – Friday 13th December

St Mark's Family are very busy trying to organise our Christmas Fair and need your help! WE NEED UNWANTED GIFTS, CHOCOLATES, TOILETRIES ETC FOR THE CHRISTMS FAIR TOMBOLA. The tombola is one of the big money making stalls at the fair. The more you give the more money we will have to spend on extras for the children. Please leave donations at the office ahead of the fair on Friday 13th Dec at 3.30pm in the school hall. Also donations of cakes and other goodies on the day please. We still need volunteers, if you can help, please sign-up! Sheets are outside the classrooms and at the office.

Christingle service - Tuesday 17th December at school

We will be holding the Christingle service at school this year. Reverend Trevor will join us for this very special service. Please send children in with an orange on Monday 16th as they will be decorating them during the afternoon in preparation for the service.

Early Years Christmas Sing Song–Monday 16th December Early Years parents are welcome to join their children for a Christmas sing song in the school hall at 9.45am. Do come along if you are able, this is a delightful performance by our youngest pupils.

Deanery Schools Carol Singing

Children in Y5 and Y6 from all 9 Church of England primary schools in Islington took part in a flash mob carol singing event across Islington today to raise money for CARIS — a homeless shelter charity. We hope you were one of the lucky passersby and enjoyed the singing.

Waitrose Donation

We are very pleased to have been chosen as a community organisation for fundraising at the Crouch End branch of Waitrose. We received £100 which will go towards our playground development. Thank you to Nick, parent of a child in Y4 for organising this.

School Book Fair

Thank you to all parents and carers who purchased books during the school Book Fair. We managed to raise £319 in rewards from the £631 spent by you which will be used to purchase books for our school Library and classrooms.

Miss Williams

We are pleased to share the exciting news that Miss Williams, our Y1 Teacher is expecting a baby in the spring!

Nativity-St Mark's Church	Tuesday 10 th December-2pm
Christmas Fair	Friday 13 th December– 3.30pm
Early Years Sing Song	Monday 16 th December- 9.45am
Christingle Service	Tuesday 17 th December-2.30pm
Christmas Parties	Thursday 19 th December pm
End of term awards	Friday 20 th December-9.15am
First day of Spring Term	Tuesday 7 th January 2020

Thy word is a lamp to my feet and a light to my path.

Psalm 119 Vs 105

St Mark's School Vision

